
Dates for your Diary  

5th February 2024 Children’s Mental Health Week 

12th February 2024 Year 6 Discovery Museum STEM 

14th February 2024 Valentine’s Disco 

15th February 2024 Year 6 Discovery Museum STEM 

19th February 2024 Half Term 

 
  

  
 

 

       Broadwood Primary School 

Weekly News 

Spring Term 3rd edition 

 
Weekly attendance: 

Week ending: 26th January 2024  

Reception 89.9% 
Year 1 86% 
Year 2 88% 
Year 3 92.8% 

Year 4 98% 
Year 5 92.3% 

Year 6 91.7% 
Weekly average (5-11) 91.4% 

Every child deserves the very best – give 

them their right to an education! 

 

A huge ‘Well done’ to Year 4 this week with 

an impressive 98% attendance. 

 

 

Stars of the Week: 

Nursery Joey 

Reception Sienna 

Year 1 Hashim 

Year 2 Mina 

Year 3 Lacey 

Year 4 Cole 

Year 5 Abbie 

Year 6 Charlie P 

Hi Arp Jiri 

 

Message from Mrs Mitcheson:   

It saddens me to see the dangerous driving and parking that 

occurs on Broadwood Road during pick ups and drop offs.  

I see the scared faces of children and the worried faces of 

grown ups as they try to dodge several moving cars or 

inappropriately parked cars. 

Visitors and residents always comment on the dangers too! 

Please drive and park safely - we are a school and our 

children deserve better! 

Below 90% has a drastic effect on 

academic achievement 

 

91%-95% is a cause for concern 

 

96%-100% is Spot on! 

 

Safer Internet Day 

                                                         Safer Internet Day takes place in February of each year to raise awareness of a 

safer and more responsible use of online technology and mobile phones. This year, it is on 6th February.                                                      

Please promote the day by talking to your child/ren during this weekend and over the next week about keeping 

themselves safe when online. In school time, we deal with many situations which occur at home regarding the 

inappropriate use of online technology. Although we continuously educate children in school about this, it is a joint 

responsibility and adults at home should oversee what their children are doing when online. Please support us in 

educating children about online safety. We really appreciate your support with this!  

                                                                    
                                                                                                                   

 

 


